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Thank you for your letter of February 7th, 2024 with your 
consent on the additional budget of the Convergence 2024­
2028.

In your letter you address to the concerns you expressed 
during the Consultation Meeting. These concerns were also 
mentioned in the advisory memo of November 2023, written 
by CPC. We will keep these concerns into account in any 
further steps that we will take and into the shaping of the new 
vision for the School of Convergence.
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At this moment, a vision on School of Convergence is in a 
phase of development, but there are no concrete plans. When 
this new vision is available, we will share it with the University 
Council for advice and we will include a budget plan for this, 
as you asked.

We hope to have informed you sufficiently,
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